
~University of 

Central 
Florida 

February 1, 2017 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

Attn: Media Bureau 

Dear Mr. Rodolfo Bonacci: 

WUCF-FM 89.9 "Jazz & More" 

I am writing in reference to you r conversation with Mr. Lou Mueller on January 25 relating to 

WU CF-FM and the recent grant of a new station license, BLED-20161221AAH. 

Per your conversation with and a subsequent email from Mr. Mueller regarding the issues with 

our new facility, we are requesting a cancellation of the new license and the reinstatement of 

the previous station license, BLMED-20140515ADY. 

If there are any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

;f lrfJ~ 
E~r0:;1:ngineering, WUCF-FM 

407-823-5767 

bcd@wucf.org 
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